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Attendance traffic Light 
We have started to implement a 
traffic light system to track our 

overall school attendance. 
If your child’s attendance falls 

below the schools target level you 
will receive a letter indicating 

where their attendance falls on the 
traffic light system. 

If you receive one of these letters 
and wish to discuss the matter 

please make an appointment to see 
Miss Grant. 
Thankyou   

Can you please remember to apply sun 
cream before children arrive at school. 

There is Factor 50 Boots sun cream 
available at the door in the morning if 

you need to apply some when you 
arrive. 

 

 

Dates for Diary 

15th June – Year 6 Leavers service 
in Cathedral. 

21st June – New reception parents 
meeting 3.30pm 

5th July – Race for Life 
14th July – Summer Fair 2pm – 

4pm 
 

19th July – School closes for 
Summer Holidays 1pm Finish 
There is no after school care 

facility on this day. 
 

 
 

Non-Uniform Days in aid of the 
Summer Fair 

 14th June – Prizes for a Tombola. 
 21st June – Bottles 
 28th June – Cash 

Thank you for your support 
 

Our year 6 pupils will be attending the 
annual leaver’s service in Liverpool 

Anglican Cathedral on Thursday 15th 
June. They will be travelling to/from 
the cathedral by taxi with Miss Grant 

& Mr Mckittrick. 
Please can you ensure they look smart 

in full school uniform. 
Thank you.  

 

Star of the week 
This week we have awarded  
Star of the Week Award to 

RR & GG 
Well done!   

 

of school a day is the 
same as missing two 
weeks over the year. 

 

Mrs Gibson will be running a Chess after 
school club on Tuesday’s commencing 
Tuesday 13th June until the end of term. This 
club is open to all junior children. 
If your child would like to attend, please 
book a place for them on Scopay. 


